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UPCOMINRev. Monte Peters 454-3525 or 459-5673 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 454-3525 or 454-6507 

Mr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-50891

An information session on the University of New Brunswick's Master's programs in Ad­
ministration will be held on Thursday, Nov. 12.

Carol Loughrey, Assistant Dean of Graduate Studies in Administration, will explain the 
programs at 5:30 PM in Room 334 of Singer Hall on the UNB Fredericton Campus.

UNB's programs in the Master's of Business Administration and Master's of Public Ad­
ministration are designed to develop managerial skills for both the public and the private 
sectors.

The public is invited to attend.

The Student Women's Committee meets every second Thursday at 12:30 pm in room 
103 of the Student Union Building. If you've been interested in getting involved, come 
find out what we're all about.

Next meeting is October 29. Bring your lunch. Everyone Welcomel

St. Andrews Presbyterian Church 
Worship Serlces - 11:00 AM
College and Career Group: Monday Evenings, Study of 

World Religions

Forest Hill United Church 
Worship Services - 11:00 AM
Marriage Encounter Weekend: Nov. 6-8. Call 472-3212.

Wltmot United Church 
Worship Services - 11:00 AM

The Caribbean Circle is presenting a seminar on Education in the Caribbean on the 2nd 
of November in the Alumni Memorial Building beginning at 7:00 pm. All Welcome!

UNB Students may again this year receive UNB credit for courses passed in France. Mr. 
Jake Lelshman, representative of L'Untverslte Canadienne En France, explains how, in 
Carleton Hall room 106 at 11:30 and again at 2:30 on Thursday 29 October. Talk il­
lustrated with slides. All Welcome. Admission is free.

St. Paul's United Church 
Worship Services - 9:30 AM and 11:00 AM 
Tuesday evenings 7:00 PM. Study Group: "An Experi­

ment in Practical Christianity."
Forum on Faith series. BECOMING ADULT: THE 

SEARCHING YEARS. Rev. Holly Edsal. Minister of 
Christian Development Sun. Nov. 1 at 7:30 PM. A number of volunteer groups in Fredericton have invited Oscar Avid Hernandez of the 

El Salvador Human Rights Commission to speak here on two occasions:
Monday October 26 7:30 pm Monsignor Boyd Center
Tuesday October 27 1 to 2:00 pm Edmund Casey Auditorium, St. Thomas University. 
A ten minute video filmed recently in El Salvador's prisons will be shown.
The Human Rights Commission of El Salvador is a member of the United Nations 

Federations of Human Rights Commission. For More information, please contact Elaine 
Perkins, at 458-9102 (day).

Applications for the "Fred Magee House" Apartment Complex for married (ftill-ttme) 
students, are now being received at the Off-Campus Housing Office Room 135, Lady Dunn 
Hall. For appointment call 453-4667, Mrs. H. E. Stewart. (New lease period is May 1,1988 
to April 30, 1989)

The regular bi-weekly meeting of the Friends and Family of the Mentally III self-help group 
wffl be held on Nov. 2, at 7:00 p.m. in the EMO Room of the Victoria Health Center. Any in­
dividual who has a friend or relative with a mental fflness, or have an overall interest in this 
area, are welcome. ConfidenttaUty will be assured. For more information call Nancy Curtis at 
the Canadian Mental Health Association Central N.B. Branch

NMhwaaksis United ChurcJo ^ .<TURN YQUR HEART

TOWARD HOME" A six part film series by Dr. James 
and Shirley Dobson. Admission $1:00.
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453-1803.

The Chinese Cultural Association of New 
Brunswick (CCANB) will be holding Its Tenth An­
niversary Celebration Stage Show on Sunday, 
Nov. 1,1987 from 7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. at the 
Playhouse, Fredericton. This event Is open to the 
public. Complimentary tickets are available at 
The Playhouse. Our Stage Show will feature 
Chinese traditional dances, folk songs, musical 
Instrumental recital and a costume show.
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Psychology Colloquium. Dr. David Clark (UNB) will speak on "Cognitive differences bet­
ween anxiety and depression." Friday, October 30 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 104, Keirstead Hall.

STRESS - How does it affect us? Can you escape it? What can you do to cope with life's ever 
increasing demands? Find out the answers to these and other fascinating questions in a three 
part television series titled "Pieces of You." This series, sponsored in part by St. Thomas 
University, deals with psychology and everyday Ufa. Episode 2, which deals with the nature of 
stress and suggests possible ways of coping, win air Sunday, Nov. 01 at 2 p.m. and repeated 
Tuesday, Nov. 03, at 7 p.m. on Cable 10. Join Dr. Thomas A. Fish as he explores the "Pieces of 
You."

Student Services Subcommitte to Review Orientation 
would like to hear your views on Orientation at U.N.B. 

Your strong feelings,compliments,criticisms can be sent to:
Chairman,

Orientation Review Committe 
Student Union Office 

SUB
Campus Mail

Deadline for Submissions is November 13,1987

student services
New Brunswick Student Aid Recipients - All students must 

submit confirmation of Summer Earnings in order to be eligi­
ble for bursary support. Submit your Confirmation of Earn­
ings form as soon as possible in order to receive your bursary in 
January.

If you do not confirm your summer earnings, your loan for 
that year will not be considered for Loan Rebate upon gradua­
tion.

For flither information contact the Awards Office, Room 
112, Alumni Memorial Building - 453-4796.
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